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Dear Senate Committe, 

 

I oppose making in person voting on the date of an election the standard method of 

conducting an election. We the people of the Great state of Oregon have been 

successfully voting by mail and do not choose to have that change in any way! We 

are doing it the right way and this method has been not only successful but has given 

the Americans who reside here the opportunity to be able to still make a living by 

showing up to work and yet still be able to vote! We have the right to make sure we 

are well informed before casting out our votes, no pressure to make sure to you hurry 

up so the next person has the time to vote, no rush to make to a rash or wrong 

decision. All vote by mail should be allowed as a right to all voter eligible Americans. 

Us as Oregonians we do not choose this, the new Federal government is so quick to 

say send it the states to control, however they don't want us to vote they don't want 

our voices to be heard so they want to suppress our right to vote, yet another right 

they want to take from us another right to choose that they want to strip away.  

We the people are the ones who the government works for not the other way around, 

we say no to this measure, and we say no to taking more of our rights away. 

Sincerely, 

LaDonna Gandzadi  

 


